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0.RANDOLPH COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Work Session  

Monday, March 18, 2019 

Minutes 

 

 

The Randolph County Board of Education met for a work session on Monday, March 18, 2019 at 

4:30 p.m. in the Central Services Boardroom, located at the 2222-C South Fayetteville Street Office 

in Asheboro. The following were present at the work session:  Gary Cook (Chair), Brian Biggs (Vice 

Chair), Tracy Boyles, Todd Cutler, Sharon Farlow, Superintendent Stephen Gainey, and Leadership 

Team members.  

 

The work session started at 4:30 p.m.  

 

Finance & Budget Division 

1. Superintendent’s 2019-2020 Proposed Budget 

Todd Lowe, Finance Officer, presented the Superintendent’s 2019-2020 Proposed Budget for the 

Board’s review and any questions.   

 

Curriculum & Instruction Division 

1.   Showcase of 2019-2020 Program of Studies/Curriculum 

Catherine Berry, Assistant Superintendent, presented the 2019-2020 Program of Studies.  She 

shared this is an annual resource developed by a committee of school level and district level staff.  

It requires a full year of review and interpretation. An even greater emphasis has been placed on 

parent outreach and the use of our social media to increase the level of parental, staff, and student 

awareness in regards to the information in our Program of Studies. 

 

2.  Cooperative Innovative High School Agreement for the Randolph Early College High School 

Ms. Berry shared that the renewal for the Cooperation Innovative High School Agreement for the 

Randolph Early College High School is every five years. The completed Cooperative Innovative 

High School Renewal Form for the Randolph Early College High School was submitted to the 

North Carolina Department of Public Instruction on March 11, 2019. This renewal is good for five 

school years through March 2024.  

 

Operations Division 

1.   Process for naming new middle school 

Marty Trotter, Assistant Superintendent, presented to the board the process for naming the new 

middle school based on Board Policy 9300 (Naming Facilities).  After the Board’s review and 

discussion, the consensus was to stay with our current policy in order to move forward with the 

process of naming a new middle school.  Revisions to the policy will begin at a later date.  Mr. 

Trotter also shared the timeline for the new middle school.  

Superintendent’s Office 

1. Overview of upcoming Board of Education and staff events/issues 

Dr. Gainey shared there were no changes to the staff events with the exception of the June 17 

Board meeting will start at 4:00 p.m. to allow time to attend the county commissioner meeting at 

6:00 p.m. for the approval of the county budget. 
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The work session ended at 5:50 p.m. 

 

 

      _____________________________ 

      Board Chair 

 

 

 

      _____________________________ 

      Board Secretary 

 


